
Please be informed that there are posts on Facebook by Overdraft Fee Lawyer claiming that there is a 

lawsuit investigation underway on Mound City Bank overdraft practices. The creator of these various 

posts are trying to entice people to click on the links to “learn more”. 

DO NOT CLICK ON ANY OF THESE LINKS.  

DO NOT GIVE OUT ANY PERSONAL OR FINANCIAL INFORMATION.  

These posts are spam and possibly being used as a phishing scheme to steal personal information. 

 


